LEBANON PLANNING BOARD MEETING Monday August 9th, 2010

MEMBERS PRESENT

GUESTS PRESENT

R. BUMFORD – CHAIR M. BARROWS - VICECHAIR G. GETCHELL J. GRIFFIN – CLERK JOHN HUTCHINS

Meeting was called to order at 7:05 pm by Chairman R. Bumford.

Maple Estates – (7:06 pm) John Hutchins was present on his clients behalf this evening. Much discussion took place with concerns about the impact on traffic safety issues this proposed subdivision may cause.

Clerk was asked to notify the Road Commissioner that the Board is requesting in writing where the Road Commission stands on this proposed subdivision and the impact it may cause on traffic safety on Merchant's Row, reiterating his view from the previous workshop on 7/19/2010.

Motion to adjourn made by G. Getchell at 8:15 pm, M. Barrows seconded the motion, the vote carried unanimously.

Minutes were reviewed by the Board 9/13/2010 Motion made to accept minutes as written by M. Barrows seconded by G. Getchell - vote carried unanimously